
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
      
    

 
 

5th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, on Thursday 13th July, the FRIENDS of DJA are holding our first School Disco 

since Lockdown. We are hoping that this will be a great end of year treat for the children but also an 

excellent way to fundraise for the school. 

 

Tickets can be purchased on the night at a cost of £1 per child.  

 

There will be a tuck-shop available too so if your child wishes to purchase any sweets that evening, 

they will need to bring in some extra money. 

 

Please send your child in with a named water-bottle which can be refilled during the night. 

 

Children will need to be dropped at the FRONT ENTRANCE and collected by the FRONT GATES – we 

will open the gates at 6.55pm for collection for Years 3&4 and 8.10pm for collection for Years 5&6. 

This will enable us to ‘check in’ and ‘check out’ your child safely and avoid too much congestion in 

one area. 

 

ALL children must be collected by an adult. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

The FRIENDS of DJA. 


